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Martha Holden Jennings Foundation Grants-to-Educators Grant East CLC HS

Akron Public Schools, East CLC, has received grant funds in the amount of $3,000.00 from the Martha Holden
Jennings Foundation, Grants-to-Educators to support the startup costs for a student-lead school store, with teacher-
librarian, Michael Lamp overseeing the day-to-day operation.

The funds will be used in the following way:

$2,450.00 [ Equipment purchases; DTF printer and heat press
$550.00 | Supply purchases; T-shirts, DTF powder, PET film.
$3,000.00 | Total Amount

A resolution is being presented to accept the Martha Holden Jennings Foundation Grants-to-Educators award and to
approve the appropriations, identified as Fund 019-2576.

If there are any questions, please contact Mary Outley or the Superintendent.

Subject 23.6 Dick's Sporting Goods Foundation and Local Initiatives Support
Corporation Grant Award

Meeting Dec 9, 2024 - REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Category 23. BOARD LETTER - FINANCE & CAPITAL MANAGEMENT

Type Information

Dick's Sporting Goods Foundation and the Local Initiatives Support Corporation Grant Award

Akron Public Schools, East CLC HS, has received a grant award in the amount of $100,000.00 to support the
excavation and resurfacing of the running track.

A resolution is included in the Consent Agenda to accept the Dick's Sporting Goods Foundation and the Local
Initiatives Support Corporation's
grant award and approve appropriations, identified as Fund 019-2572.

If there are any questions, please contact Joe Vassalotti, Debra Foulk, or the Superintendent.

24. BOARD LETTER - INSTRUCTIONAL POLICY & STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

Subject 24.1 Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) - APS and GAR Foundation -
Essential Experiences Initiative - Renewal

Meeting Dec 9, 2024 - REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Category 24. BOARD LETTER - INSTRUCTIONAL POLICY & STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

Type Information

GAR Foundation - Essential Experiences Initiative

The Board of Education of the Akron Public Schools (APS) and GAR Foundation entered into a Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) on March 11, 2019, wherein GAR Foundation dedicated funds in the amount of $1.2 million over
a three (3) year period to support essential experiential learning activities for APS elementary students in grades Pre-
K through fifth, effective March 12, 2019 through March 11, 2022. At the Board Meeting of February 14, 2022, a new
MOU was established between GAR Foundation and APS for the renewal of the Essential Experiences Initiative for an
additional three (3) year period in the amount of $2.2 million, effective February 15, 2022 through February 14, 2025.

At this time, we are asking for the Board's approval for a renewal of an additional three (3) year MOU between GAR
Foundation and APS for the Essential Experiences Initiative effective January 1, 2025 through December 31, 2028.
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